
Do you have a baby aged 
0-24 months using 

hearing aids?

Researchers at the Manchester Centre for Audiology and 

Deafness would like to learn more about parent 

experiences using hearing aids with their baby and any 

challenges they might face. 

We’re doing this so we can find out how to best support 

families to establish regular hearing aid use with babies for 

best possible benefits.

What is the research about?

A video or audio call 

interview with researcher 

Ciara Kelly, who will ask you 

some questions about your 

experiences using hearing 

aids with your child that 

won’t last longer than 1 hour.

You will receive an e-voucher 

for your time.

What is involved?

Join our research 
project!

www.cherubproject.co.uk


